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NDAA Statement 

NDAA Background 

The John S. McCain National Defense Authorization Act (NDAA) for Fiscal Year 2019 was signed 
into law on August 13, 2018. The law, specifically Section 889, amongst other things prohibits 
federal agencies, their contractors and grant or loan recipients from procuring or using 
“telecommunications and video surveillance equipment or services” from specific Chinese 
companies as a “substantial or essential component of any system, or as critical technology as 
part of any system.” The NDAA ban includes telecommunications equipment produced by 
Huawei Technologies Company or ZTE Corporation, as well as video surveillance and 
telecommunications equipment produced by Hytera Communications Corporation, Hangzhou 
Hikvision Digital Technology Company, or Dahua Technology Company; and their affiliated 
entities. 

Our NDAA Statement 

Netool LLC. is pleased to inform that the products we offer to the US government and to US 
government contractors and grant recipients are NDAA 2019 compliant. Specifically, none of 
our products contain components from any of the companies highlighted in Section 889. Our 
products are well suited for SMB, enterprise, and critical applications where compliance is 
essential, such as government, utilities, commercial, campuses, and retail. 

For more information on procurement or contract assurances, including a declaration of the 
NDAA compliance letter required for a proposal, please contact support@netool.io  

 

 

 


